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Newsletter #2 

Thursday 22nd October 2020 

Week 2 Term 4 

Principal’s Message 

Grandparent And Mission Day 

TOMORROW - Friday 23rd October. 
At 10.00am You are invited to the classrooms where you can see the class in action or read or 

be read to.  

At 10.30am you are most welcome to come to the staff room for a cuppa and a biscuit.  

At 11.00am there will be a School liturgy in the Church to mark our Mission day 

At 11.30ish the opening of the stalls. ( This is the time to raid your spare change jar) 

At 12:30pm approx you are able to go home have another cuppa and a well earned rest! 

We would love to see you all there 

Reminder: Monday is Labour Day, this is a public holiday and school will be closed. 

I want to draw your attention to the flyer on the last page of this newsletter. It is an invitation to an 

online safety information evening. I have heard these people speak and it will be interesting and 

informative.  

Tickets for the 

production for the 

4th & 5th November 

are on sale from 

Friday 23rd October 

(tomorrow) ! $10 per 

person.  

 

 

 

 

 

God Bless,  

Jane Rutherford 
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This Weeks’ Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

October 

20th—Teekira (Rm 5), Shaye (Rm 6) 

21st—Johan (Rm 1A) 

23rd—Kenley (Rm 2), Ethan (Rm 7) 

24th—Kaél (Rm 5)  

Teams of 6 and it is $10 per head ($60 per table). 
Book your table at the office NOW!!  NO Payment 
required until the day! . Keep those food items 
rolling in and thanks to families who have sent 
items in.   

FANTASTIC PRIZES TO BE WON 

Email Antony if you have any questions—

antony.easto@stpius.co.nz 

Tables are still available, we NEED your 

support!! 

School Banking is back.  

It will be collected from the 

school every Wednesday 
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